April 26, 2000

Dr. Lawrence S. Stern

Merck & Co., Inc.

770 Sumneytown Pike, WP39-117

West Point, PA 19486

Dear Dr. Stern:

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Helen Mitchell for the position of Information Management Analyst.  Over this past year, I have worked directly with Helen on several projects, including development of medical education materials, competitive product guides, and most recently the AGGRASTAT Product Backgrounder.  Helen completes all of these projects in a timely and professional manner.  

Helen approaches each project with a positive and enthusiastic attitude.  One of her greatest strengths is her ability to design educational materials that facilitates the adult learning process.  Her organization of text and unique illustrations allows representatives to read about a particular concept and to visualize the concept simultaneously.  This provides the reader with a greater understanding of the scientific material. 

Furthermore, the creative talents she employs with each project continue to surpass my expectations!  For all of these reasons, I feel she would be a great asset to the Medical Services Team!

Sincerely,

Lisa K. Kelly

Manager, Medical Education

cc: William Roadarmel

